DICKSON PETROLEUM, INC.

November 17, 1995

0il Conversation Division
P.O. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88211-~0719

Dear Gentleman,

Please find enclosed Forms C-101 and C-102 for your review and approval
for my proposed re-entry of the Martin #1 well in Eddy County, New Mexico.
The necessary bond has been sent to Diane Richardson in Santa Fe. I would

like very much to begin opeerations on Monday November 27.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Arlen Dickson

(915) 686-9559 * P. O. Box 50160 ¢ Midland, Texas 79710



